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Certificate III IT 

 
This week two of our first year Certificate 
III in IT students Pete and Hunter visited 
their industry partner for an introductory 

meeting with their new mentors.  
Pete and Hunter will attend Geelong 

Technology Group every alternate week 
and work on real live work projects under 

the supervision of their mentors.  
Thanks to Ben Russell and his team for 
supporting two more students in the  
P-TECH Program and enabling these 

students to gain valuable work skills for 
the future. 

 


